
_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________

Copyright material. Copying is only permitted under the terms of a Newspaper Licensing
Agency agreement ,  Copyright  Licensing  Agency  agreement

or  with written publisher permission.

IPCB Tel: 020 7708 2113 - Fax: 020 7701 4489

(www.nla.co.uk)
(www.cla.co.uk)

info@ipcb.co.uk    www.ipcb.co.uk

Publication: 
Date: 
Page: 
Display Rate (£/cm²): 

Circulation: 
Readership: 
Size (cm²): 
AVE: 

Accrington Observer
05/09/2014
17

1.58

9244
27993
131
206.98

Town gets ready for 
historic Pals concert
FINAL preparations are 
being made for the 
Accrington Pals 
Centenary Concert later 
this month.

The East Lancashire 
Concert Band will 
entertain guests at the 
Accrington Town Hall 
during a 1914-style 
evening.

The event will mark 100 
years since the then 
newly-formed Pals 
Battalion marched past 
the Town Hall before 
heading into battle. 

Ian McGuinness, of East 
Lancashire Concert Band, 
said: “It is a great privilege 
for us to be marking the 
momentous events in 
Accrington 100 years ago 
in which our Band 

predecessors were directly 
involved.”

The concert will feature 
the world premiere of a 
specially composed piece 
of music by Dr Peter 
Meecham called ‘Letters 
for Home’. It will also be 
recorded by Radio 
Lancashire for broadcast 
this Christmas. 

Before each movement 
of the new piece, there 
will be a reading with 
Dylan Owen, the “Bard of 
Oswaldtwistle”, as one of 
the narrators. 

Feelgood Theatre 
Productions “Not About 
Heroes” actors Alisdair 
Craig, who plays Wilfred 
Owen, and Simon Jenkins, 
who plays Siegfried 
Sassoon, will deliver 

excerpts from their play 
and will be joined by 
Artistic Director Caroline 
Clegg who will read a 
piece by Vera Brittain. 

The packed programme 
will also include an 
extract from Peter 
Whelan’s play “Accrington 
Pals” to be performed by 
Oswaldtwistle Players.
There will be solo 
performances by singers 
Steve Taylor, Sophie 
Proctor and Stephanie 
Johnson. “The Accrington 
Pals” will be performed by 
musician and song writer 
Ephy Clarke. 

The concert is on 
Saturday, September 27 
from 7.30pm. Entry is free 
but to book a place visit 
the BBC Tickets website.


